
 

 

NEUROPSYCHIATRIC HOSPITALS ANNOUNCE THE DEVELOPMENT OF 

MEDICAL BEHAVIORAL HOSPITAL OF CLEAR LAKE IN HOUSTON, TX 

HOUSTON, TX AND SOUTH BEND, IN–Medistar Corporation (“Medistar”) and 

NeuroPsychiatric Hospitals, LLC (“NPH”) are pleased to announce the development of Medical 

Behavioral Hospital of Clear Lake.  The 92-bed facility, located at 16850 Buccaneer Lane in 

Houston, is now in construction and scheduled to open in mid-2020.  This will be NPH’s sixth 

hospital and among only a select number of hospitals nationwide that focus on treating patients 

with psychiatric issues who also suffer with complex medical and/or neurological conditions.  

The facility will be leased from Medistar by an affiliate of NPH pursuant to a long-term lease. 

“I am excited to announce we are expanding our medical/neuropsychiatric services to the 

growing Clear Lake area of Houston, Texas. Focusing on patient needs and our hospital 

system’s clinical strengths have been the driving factors in our national expansion,” said 

NPH’s Founder and Chairman, Cameron Gilbert, PhD. 

Added Paul McCleary, Senior Vice President for Business Development at Medistar, “We are 

privileged to have such an important and timely opportunity to partner with Dr. Gilbert and his 

team at NPH to meet the needs of chronically underserved and vulnerable patients.” 

Dr. Gilbert added, “It is our mission to treat the most difficult and complex psychiatric 

patients with serious medical and neurological disorders. To address the overwhelming need 

for these services, we are planning further expansion throughout the U.S.” 

 


